Posted 9/13/23

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT SOCIAL EVENT

ADAMS COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that three or more members of the Board of Directors of the Adams County Fire Protection District will attend the IAFF Fallen Firefighter Memorial, September 16th, 2023 in Colorado Springs, Colorado.  A quorum of the Board may be present; however, the IAFF Memorial will be held for strictly social purposes, no District-related business will be discussed and no action on any District matter will be taken.

If you have any questions concerning this issue, please contact the District Board office at 303-539-6800, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

BY ORDER OF THE ADAMS COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS.


By: /s/ Ken Lombardi
Ken Lombardi, President
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